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Summary:

Chief-in-Charge Osman updates Chef de Cabinet Narasimhan on recent ROK
developments: North Koreans attacked a ROK Navy broadcasting vessel due to the
belief that the vessel was in North Korean territorial waters; ROK's persistant opposition
to U.S. force reductions, especially in light of the recent attack; and a discussion
between Cambodian and ROK delegations concerning ROK's non-military assistance to
Cambodia.
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